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Our ref: AR /AE 

Date: 26 March 2020 

 
 

 
Dear Police Officer/PCSO    
 
 

This letter, together with the individual's ID badge, is to confirm that 

___________________________ works for ________________________________and 

is providing crucial services to vulnerable children or adults and is supporting the local 

government response to COVID-19.  As such, their occupation fits with the Government's 

definition of a critical/key worker and they are involved in the provision of social care, 

education or childcare services or the provision of key local government services. 

 

 

As part of their work, they must travel and will be visible within their local community in 

undertaking essential activities, for example undertaking social care assessments, 

shopping and collecting medicines.  They may be seen with, and in close proximity to, the 

person they are supporting due to their needs and to ensure they are safe.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation at this difficult time. 

  
Yours faithfully  

 

 
 
Angie Ridgwell 
Chief Executive and Director of Resources  
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